
From: Andrea Telli <atelli@chipublib.org>  
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2019 12:14 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Dead Man Walking: Invitation from Lyric Opera 
 

Hi Steve, 
Writing to confirm that I attended the opening night production of Dead Man Walking at the 
Lyric Opera on Saturday. It was a wonderful production, but the biggest highlight of the night 
(and surprise!) was when the real Sister Helen Prejean took a bow with the cast! 
Please let me know if you need anything else from me regarding this event. 
Thanks! 
Andrea. 
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